
 

 

SPA – SALON - FITNESS 

Crafted by the innovative minds at Eurotel 
Hospitality’s Research and Development 
Department, our application revolutionizes 
the organization and management of beauty 
businesses. It elevates the customer 
experience to new heights, offering 
unparalleled service that fosters enduring 
trust. 
 
 
 

Introducing Afrodite Spa-Salon-Fitness: the 

quintessentially Greek management software 

for the beauty and wellness industry. 

Whether you’re running a spa, beauty salon, 

or fitness center, Afrodite is your partner in 

success. 
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WHY AFRODITE 

Afrodite Wellness Management Software is a 
cutting-edge solution, meticulously designed 
to meet the unique demands of your business. 
It streamlines operations, optimizes resource 
management, and propels your business into 
the digital age. 
 
For entrepreneurs and wellness professionals, 
Afrodite is more than a tool—it’s the gateway 
to impeccable customer service and the 
foundation for lasting relationships built on 
trust. 
 
Afrodite boasts a suite of features, each 
crafted to address specific needs with 
dynamic, user-friendly tools. Stand out from 
the competition with swift resource 
allocation, comprehensive reporting, and a 
user experience that ensures customer delight 
and loyalty. 
 
 

 

MAKE IT YOURS BY 

ASKING FOR A 

DEMO 

      All users access via their own 
credentials providing access 
depending on their user rights in the 
software. 

 

1. Appointment Booking 

2. Pricelist Management  

3. Client & Resource Management 

4. Marketing & Loyalty Programs 

5. Extensive Reporting  

6. Vouchers & Package Management 

7. Point of Sales  

8. Membership Management  

9. Group Bookings  

10. Stock Control  

11. E-mail Module 

12. Online Booking 

 

AFRODITE WELLNESS 

MANAGEMENT SOFTWARE 

 

Embrace the future with Online Booking. 

Customers can effortlessly find and book the 

services they desire, anytime, anywhere. With 

round-the-clock availability through our 

website, the ESODOS mobile app, and in-house 

kiosks, your business thrives with modern 

marketing strategies. Boost your traffic, 

increase revenue, and strengthen customer 

loyalty with Afrodite’s Online Booking—a game-

changer for your wellness center. 

 

 

 

 

 


